
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £324.31  Envelopes: £343.00  TOTAL: £667.31

The second collection for  Fr Wim Lindeque for the Manenberg Project: £685.27
======================================================

LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 13
Winners: Jean Dugher, R Wild, M Deehan.

The next LUNCHEON CLUB will be on Tuesday 17th July, 12.00 – 2.00pm.
All welcome.

A new READERS & MINISTERS ROTA is available in the porch.

SHILOH
Thank you for last weekend’s donations. The next collection will be the 10/11th of August

and as always the list of the most needed items is on the notice board.

LESOTHO FUND RAISING
Huge thanks to everyone who supported St Bernard’s ‘B-Fest’ last Sunday when a

magnificent £2,500 was added to the Lesotho fund. 
Look out for Patrick Hone who will continue fund raising over the summer selling cards

in the next few weeks after 9.30 Mass.

ST BEDE’S YOUTH CLUB
The next Youth Club will take place on Thursday 2nd August 

but with a changed venue and time.
Meet in Clifton Park at 12.00 noon – 3.00pm

(on the grass opposite the main car park)
 for cricket and rounders or just to meet up with friends -  and don’t

forget to bring a contribution for the shared picnic!

The September Youth Club will be on Thursday 6th September in the Parish Rooms
from 7.00 – 9.00pm.

Gift Aid Donations
Thank you letters from the Diocese for those who gift aid their weekly offerings are

available for collection in the porch. For the tax year 2017/2018 St Bede’s has been able
to claim £4,374.15 from HMRC towards the parish finances, which is a slight increase
on last year. If you are a tax payer but do not currently gift aid your donations please
consider doing so – they will then be worth an additional 25% and can help to boost

parish income without the need to donate any extra. Gift aid declarations are available in
the porch and may be completed at any time during the tax year and returned to Fr.
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 14th July: Patricia Grimes
Sat 21st July: Catherine Noonan
Sat 28th July: Michael Liversidge

Please pray for OUR SICK: Eileen McManus. Lesley France, Carol Highton,  Patricia 
Shaw, Mary Butler, Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet,Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, Maureen 
Collier, Lynn Healey, Johanna O'Connor, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene Toner, 
Beryl Deehan, Gillian Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Winifred Marchbank, Denis Womack, 
Katrina Firth, Santiago Kilner,  Ian Shaw, Maureen Borbone, Stephen Collins.
=============================================================================================================

Mass Intentions: Due to the number of Mass intentions received there continues to be a 
slight backlog and all the Masses throughout July are now taken. However, please be 
assured that all intentions are always fulfilled. Thank you for your patience.

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM: Let us see, O Lord, your mercy
and give us your saving help.

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 15th July 9.30 Joe Gallagher (LD)
15th  Sunday
Year B 6.15 Mary Chapman

Mon 16th July 9.30 Moira Mallinder

Tues 17th July 9.30 Norah & John Senior

Weds 18th July 9.30 T K Chacko (LD)

Thurs 19th July 9.30 Special Intention D & R

Fri 20th July 9.30 Thanksgiving for Celia & Kevin Brennan - 
Golden Wedding Anniversary

Sat 21st July 9.30 Dolores Branagan 

Sun 22nd July 9.30 Intentions of Magdalene Kilbane
16th Sunday
Year B 6.15 Special Intention Cape Flats



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)

Meeting of the Associates: Saturday 28th July after 9.30 Mass. All welcome.

Liturgy Group Meeting: Tuesday 4th September at 7.15pm. Please note the change of 
day and a slightly later start time in the hope that more parishioners may be able to come 
along and be involved. All are very welcome.
==============================================================
Sunday Night Cafe:  St Bede’s will be hosting the Sunday Night Cafe on 22nd July. A 
meeting will be held after 9.30 Mass today to discuss arrangements. Any queries please 
contact Clare Brennan on 01709 838004.

Feast of the Padley Martyrs:  The annual Mass on the Feast Day of the Padley Martyrs 
will take place on Tuesday 24th July at 7.30pm. All are most welcome to celebrate Mass 
in the Chapel in the beautiful Derbyshire countryside. Please feel free to take 
refreshments to eat in the grounds of the chapel afterwards.

Bishop’s Walk 2018: The 20th annual Bishop’s Walk raising vital funds for St Wilfrid’s 
centre takes place on Friday 7th September. If you would like to sponsor Bishop John, 
Bishop Ralph and the team on their 10 mile walk in the Peak District you can do so 
online via www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/stwilfridscentre/bishopswalk 

Beetle Drive: Friday September 21st at 7.00pm in the parish rooms. This is always a fun 
event so please spread the word. The event is FREE but please bring food for a shared 
table and your own drinks. There will also be a raffle.
===============================================================

Jerusalem Diary
For those of you who have been keeping up with Fr’s visit to Jerusalem the full diary and

all of the images are now available on the website.

Receive the Newsletter by Email
A reminder that if you would like to go ‘paper free’ it is possible to receive the weekly
bulletin by email, which is sent out ahead of the weekend on Friday. Around 70 people
now subscribe to receiving the newsletter this way which helps to save resources and
reduce costs. Request slips are available in the porch for anyone wishing to sign up.

=========================================================== 
A little bit of space left this week so, as we all get back to normal after our ‘World 
Cup Fever’  it’s well done to England, but a word of advice from the late Bill 
Shankley for next time - “If you get to the edge of the penalty area with the ball and 
don’t know what to do next, just stick the ball in the net for now – we can evaluate 
the other options later”….                            

http://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/stwilfridscentre/bishopswalk

